Chief Executive strongly condemns
attack on Secretary for Justice

a€<«The Chief Executive, Mrs Carrie Lam, today (November 15) expressed
outrage at the attack on the Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC,
which injured her while she was attending an event in London yesterday
(November 14, London time). Pointing out that the attack was barbaric and
violated the principles of a civilised society, Mrs Lam said the act should
be strongly condemned. She expressed hope that the local police will follow
up on the case thoroughly to bring the offenders to justice.
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